
 

 

 
 
Ref No. WSL/BSE/2024-2025/Q1/TWC     27th June 2024 
 
To, 
The General Manager, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Intimation for Closure of Trading Window 

Scrip Code: 532373 - WEPSOLN 
 
With reference to the above subject and pursuant to the requirements under SEBI 
(Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 as amended and as per the Company's 
Code of Conduct for Prohibition of Insider Trading, Trading Window for dealing in the 
securities of the Company will remain closed for all Directors/Officers/Designated 
Persons/Connected Persons of the Company from Monday, 1st July 2024 till the expiry of  
48 hours after the disclosure of the Un-audited Financial Results of the Company for the 
Quarter ended 30th June 2024 to the Stock Exchange. 
  
The date of the Board Meeting for declaration of the financial results of the Company for 
the 1st Quarter ended 30th June, 2024 will be intimated in due course.  
 
We request you to please take this on record and kindly treat this as compliance under the 
Provisions of SEBI (PIT) Regulations. 
 
Regards, 
For WeP Solutions Limited 
 
 
 
 
Sandeep Kumar Goyal 
Wholetime Director and CFO 
Din: 03023842 
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